AHERA Notification
School Year 17-18

To All TLC at Sandown Central School Parents, Guardians, and Employees,

Please let this serve as official notice that our school meets all of the Local Education Authority’s
responsibilities under the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act regulations 40 CFR 763,
Subpart E.

Our AHERA Management Plan is available for your review during regular business hours by
contacting Mr. James Hughes, Facilities Director.

Contact Information:

James Hughes

Office: 382-6541 x3350
james.hughes@timberlane.net




